
Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Science and Technology 
PHILIPPINE SCIENCE HIGH SCHOOL - SOCCSKSARGEN REGION CAMPUS 
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE (BAC) 

 

Postal Address: Barangay Paraiso, City of Koronadal, 9506 

Email Address: bac@src.pshs.edu.ph 

Notice of Eligibility and Short Listing 
 

January 11, 2018 
 
 
ARCH. MICHAEL T ANG   
27 Pedro Acharon Boulevard 
General Santos City  
 
 
Dear Arch. Ang: 
 

1. The PHILIPPINE SCIENCE HIGH SCHOOL – SOCCSKSARGEN REGION CAMPUS 
(hereinafter called “Procuring Entity”) has received financing (hereinafter called 
“funds”) from the General Appropriations Act FY 2018 (hereinafter called the “Funding 
Source”) toward the cost of Construction of Multi- Purpose Gymnasium. The 
Procuring Entity intends to apply a portion of the funds in the amount of One Million 
Two Hundred Thousand Pesos (₱1,200,000.00) to eligible payments under the 
contract for Architectural and Engineering Design and Consulting Services for 
the Construction of Multi- Purpose Gymnasium for which the Bidding Documents 
is issued. 

2. The Procuring Entity now invites bids to provide the following Architectural and 
Engineering Design and Consulting Services for the Construction of Multi- 
Purpose Gymnasium.  More details on the services are provided in the Terms of 
Reference (TOR) for the project. 

3. The consultant shall be selected and employed in accordance with Quality – Cost – 
Based Evaluation (QCBE) procedures as described in the Bidding Documents. 

This notice has been addressed to the following short listed consultant/s: 

 MICHAEL T. ANG, ARCHITECT, GENERAL SANTOS CITY, PHILIPPINES  
 ENRIQUE O. OLONAN, ARCHITECT, QUEZON CITY, PHILIPPINES 

 
4. It is not permissible for you to transfer this invitation to any other consultant. 
 
5. The Bidding Documents may be acquired at Philippine Science High School – 

SOCCSKSARGEN Region Campus (PSHS-SRC) during office hours, 8:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m., upon payment of an applicable fee for the Bidding Documents, pursuant to 
the latest Guidelines issued by the GPPB, in the amount of Five Thousand Pesos 
(₱5,000.00). 

 
6. PSHS-SRC will hold a Pre-Bid Conference on January 15, 2018, 9:00 a.m. at the 

Girls Dormitory, PSHS-SRC, Brgy. Paraiso, Koronadal City, which shall be open to all 
short listed consultants. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
ZALDY P. BAGUIOS, JR.  
Chair, Bids and Awards Committee  


